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See this and more on our school website www.tintagelschool.org 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I can’t believe we are approaching the last week of term before our Easter 

holiday. I just wanted to write with some updates and key information for you 

moving forwards. 

Sporting Events: 

It has been lovely to see some sports competitions 

coming back onto the school calendar. We are 

delighted that some of our KS2 pupils have made the 

County Cross Country Finals that will take place on 

Monday and wish them lots of luck down in Newquay. 

We have also taken part in a few football events. Our team of Y5 and Y6 girls 

enjoyed a girl’s football event in Bodmin recently and just yesterday we were very 

proud to send a Y3/4 team and a Y5/6 team to a tournament at Sir James Smiths. 

Next term, there are more opportunities for us to enter some events with a 

swimming gala, athletics competition and the Deli Farm Run all coming up. We will 

keep you posted with dates when they have been confirmed. 

Open Classrooms: 

Don’t forget our open classroom events taking place 

next week on Thursday 28th March. The children love 

showing you their learning and it gives you the 

opportunity to see what they have been up to in their 

classroom environment. We look forward to welcoming 

you. 

Clubs: 

We will have a brand new clubs list available for you to sign up to when we return 

after the Easter break. Booster sessions will continue as usual when we return. 

Uniform: 

Just a reminder that children should be wearing black shoes to school please and 

appropriate school uniform. Muli-coloured trainers are starting to creep in again. If 

you are in need of any second-hand uniform, we have our selection available in 

the main office next week. If you have any uniform that you no longer require that 

is in a good, clean condition, we would greatly appreciate any donations. 
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Comic Relief: 

Thank you so much to all the children who came in their non-

school uniform last week to mark Comic Relief. They loved 

completing their mile on the track to mark the occasion. If you 

have any sponsorship money still to bring in, please can we have 

this in the office as soon as possible. We also want to thank the 

many families who donated to the Aspire Connect 40 event that 

was really successful in raising money for both Comic Relief and 

the Youth Sports Trust. It is all greatly appreciated. 

PTFA: 

All parents are automatically part of our PTFA, it is entirely up to you how involved 

you would like to be. If you would like to be a part of it but cannot commit your 

time regularly you can still help and make a huge difference.  Please come along 

to an informal meeting at 2:30pm on Wednesday 17th April in the school hall and 

meet the current members.  It will be great to meet other parents that would like to 

join or just find out about what we do.  

 

 

Please look out for the super-sized Kinder Surprise Egg on your way into school on 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday of next week, for a chance to win its entire 

contents as well as family ticket to Flambards!  Entries cost £1 each and the lucky 

winner will be announced at the school entrance on Thursday morning.    

 

 

We are very excited that the PTFA will be holding another sponsored Colour Burst 

run on Friday 24th May after school.  Please look out for all the information and 

sponsorship forms coming home next month. 

Finally, from our tribe to yours, we wish you a fabulous Easter break when it gets 

here. I really hope we get to see more of the sun now the days are getting longer. 

We look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 15th April. 

 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Lou Kirkman and the team 
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Diary dates:  

Spring Term 2 2024  

Monday 25th March County Cross Country Final 

Thursday 28th March Open Classrooms – 1, 2, 3 & 4 – 3:15pm – 3:30pm 

Thursday 28th March Last Day – Spring Term 2 

Monday 15th April First Day – Summer Term 1 

Wednesday 17th April PTFA Meeting – 2:30pm 

Friday 24th May PTFA – Colour Burst Run 

 

 

 


